May 30, 2012

RE: Derek Miller

To Whom It May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that [ recommend Derek Miller. He worked at MountainStar
Blood Services as a donor recruiter from June of 2006 to February of 2008. Derek isn’t

an average employee. He always does more than is expected of him. He approaches his
job with creative flair.

Derek has always displayed a high degree of integrity, responsibility, and ambition. He is
definitely a leader rather than a follower. He possesses the skills necessary to motivate

others. He has proven his marketing ability through his performance as a recruiter by
increasing blood donations.

Derek has demonstrated excellence in community service through his work with blood
donors in our community. He was given an award as a BYU Committed Community
Partner in 2008 for his dedication to the student donors and for providing a positive

experience for them. He greeted donors and co-workers with a smile and positive
outlook.

He is also a dependable team player. His good judgment and mature outlook ensure a
logical and practical approach to problem solving. He is somewhat of a perfectionist
which lends to his quality work. I’'m positive that Derek will be successful in any job of
his choosing. He is a very capable person. His potential for the future is limited only by

his desire.

Derek would be an asset to any organization.
Sincerely,

Marilyn Peralta

Executive Director of Blood Services

1 MOUNTAINSTAR

5405 South 500 East, Suite 105 152 West 1230 North
Ogden, Utah 84405-7400 Provo, Utah 84604-2533
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